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NOTICE 

Workshop in Littleton, NH  

with 

Scenic and Historic Resources Experts for Counsel for the Public 

Proposed Northern Pass Transmission Project 

Peter C.L. Roth of the New Hampshire Office of the Attorney General, acting as Counsel for the Public, 

represents the interests of the public in the Site Evaluation Committee (SEC) proceeding to review the 

application of the Northern Pass transmission project (NP Project).  Mr. Roth has engaged experts to 

provide evidence on the NP Project’s potential impacts on the State’s scenic, historic and cultural 

resources.  The SEC must consider these impacts in assessing proposed energy projects.  

Community members are invited to participate in structured workshops to identify places 

and areas of beauty, use, history, and tradition that are within ten miles of the proposed 

Northern Pass transmission corridor that may be affected by the NP Project.  

These workshops include a short presentation by the experts. Then, those present will break into small 

groups representing the communities present and use maps, forms and discussions to identify, and 

describe resources, places or areas important to them and their communities. The workshops are 

opportunities to work together rather than give testimony or make comments about the proposed 

Project. 

 

The following New Hampshire communities will be the focus of the Littleton workshop:  Dalton, 

Whitefield, Littleton, Carroll, Low & Burbanks, Bethlehem, Monroe, Lyman, Lisbon, Sugar Hill, 

Franconia, Bath, Landaff, Easton, Lincoln, Haverhill and Benton 

 

    

The Workshop will be held on: 

 

Monday, August 1, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. 

Littleton Opera House, 2 Union Street, Town of Littleton 

 

 

If you have any special accommodation needs, please contact Mr. Roth at (603) 271-1270.  If you are 

unable to attend a workshop, you may provide written information directly to: Peter.Roth@doj.nh.gov 

or Peter C.L. Roth, Environmental Protection Bureau, Department of Justice, Office of the Attorney 

General, 33 Capitol Street, Concord, NH 03301. 

 


